HADDENHAM COMMUNITY INFANT SCHOOL


HEALTHY EATING POLICY

Aims

At Haddenham Infant School we believe that every child deserves a healthy start in life and that a balanced diet is central to their health.  To encourage this and to raise our children's awareness of healthy eating issues, we do the following:

· The school provides fruit or vegetables for their mid-morning break.
· A daily Fruit Shop is run by Year 2 in conjunction with the local greengrocers and is open to all children, providing a wide choice of both fruit and vegetables.
· Water is readily available at all times both inside and outside the school via water-fountains.  All children are given a free water bottle when starting school which they should bring to school each day.  Replacement bottles and lids are available from the school office.  
· The school takes part in the 'Cool Milk at School' scheme, providing free milk for the under-fives and subsidised milk for all other children.
· Displays and posters regularly feature healthy eating issues.
· Healthy lunchbox ideas leaflets are distributed in the starters’ pack and parents are given extra hints and ideas via the school newsletter.
· All children in Reception are given the opportunity to have their height and weight measured to screen for potential obesity, which is becoming an increasing problem with children in the UK. 

· In the Spring term, Year 1 hold a Healthy Eating Day as part of their DT curriculum when the school provides a range of healthy fillings with which the children make their own sandwiches.
· The school holds various cooking events throughout the year including cookery lunchtime clubs and ‘Sparkle Day’ to encourage healthy dishes. 

· The school has a garden (on the premises) which gives all children the opportunity to grow their own herbs, fruit and vegetables, to then make a vegetable soup for the school.
· Healthy eating issues are regularly reinforced via assemblies and varied class work.
· Lunchtime supervisors monitor the children's eating habits and report back to the Headteacher or class teacher any concerns they may have.  The classteacher will then liaise closely with home.
· Sweets etc are not allowed in school except for special events eg prizes at Christmas party.
· The school will continue to look for ways to reinforce the healthy eating message and help prepare our children for a healthy, happy lifestyle.
· The school Governing body is currently looking for a hot meal provider to provide healthy, varied meals at lunch time for the children.
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